July 25, 2022
Terakee Farms, Inc.
P.O. Box 14016
Ogden, Utah 84412
RE: THE BARN AT TERAKEE FARMS PRUD PHASE NO. 2 PRELIMINARY WILL SERVE LETTER
PRESSURIZED SECONDARY WATER

This letter is to notify Weber County that Terakee Farms, inc. will provide secondary
water services for Phase No. 2 of The Barn at Tearkee Farms PRUD Subdivision consisting of
forty-three residential lots and open space parcels. A Secondary Water Notice will be required
to be recorded with the Phase No. 2 plat of The Barn at Terakee Farms PRUD Subdivision
showing the maximum amount of pressurized secondary water available to each residential

lot and open space parcels. $6,500.00 per residential lot will have to be paid to Terakee Farms, a

Utah non-profit corporation, prior to a Final Will Service Letter being approved and issued.

Sincerely,

Brad Blanch
Found | CEO Terakee Farms, Inc.



